


From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: Public Comments for Case: 2022-00402 - Kentucky Utilities Company , Louisville Gas and Electric Company
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 9:34:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00402
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company and Louisville Gas
and Electric Company. Your comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will
be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2022-00402, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
View Case Filings for: 2022-00402 (ky.gov)
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 

From: KY Public Service Commission Public Comments <psc.comment@ky.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2023 10:36 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comments for Case: 2022-00402 - Kentucky Utilities Company , Louisville Gas and
Electric Company
 
Public Comments for Case 2022-00402 submitted by ( ) on Sunday,
September 17, 2023 at 10:36 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Nathan Cook 
Address: 140 Victory Ave 
City: Lexington 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 40502 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Comments: I was unable to attend the public hearing in Lexington, so will make some comments on-
line. I am in favor of KU's plan to retire three coal-burning plants and invest in solar. The price of
solar continues to become more and more competitive with coal, and the environmental benefits
are unmistakable. Kentucky also imports roughly half of its coal used from other states. It seems to
me like this plan will have three benefits - reduce the reliance on out-of-state coal; improve
ratepayers costs long term; be better for the environment by reducing pollution and emissions. Solar
is growing - bringing benefits to former coal country such as the solar project on reclaimed mine
land in Martin County. I believe more investment in these types of projects will be beneficial to all of
us in Kentucky. Thank you for reading this. -Nathan Cook, Lexington KY 
--------------------------------------------------------





507 Shelby Street
Frankfort, KY 40601
United States









process to actually change their proposal).

LG&E-KU must be held accountable for using the proper planning processes to ensure that they are
making sound decisions for the future. They knew that they wanted to build these natural gas plants
before the Integrated Resource Plan was submitted but failed to include it in their 15 year plan.
Shame on them. 

It's Time to Invest in Us

Their proposals will keep Kentuckians chained to expensive fossil fuels and dirty power plants that
are already obsolete, and could become stranded assets that will only add to our energy costs. It's
time for the companies to invest in our homes, businesses and gathering places - not 40-year gas
plants that threaten our very existence.

Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory process.
 

Sincerely,
Stephen Dutschke

4306 Darbrook Rd
Louisville, KY 40207
United States






